



# One Governing Body



## Irish Ladies Golf Union (ILGU) & Golfing Union of Ireland (GUI)

### 22<sup>nd</sup> Set of Discussions on One Governing Body for Golf in Ireland

19 October 2017

#### Discussions Group (DG)

Frank Bowen (FB) – Golfing Union of Ireland  
Teresa Byrne (TB) – Irish Ladies Golf Union  
Pat Finn (PF) – Golfing Union of Ireland  
Sinead Heraty (SH) – Irish Ladies Golf Union  
Brege McCarrick (BMcC) – Irish Ladies Golf Union  
Iggly O’Muircheartaigh (IOM) – Golfing Union of Ireland  
Ethel Ruddock (ER) – Irish Ladies Golf Union  
Kevin Stevens (KS) – Golfing Union of Ireland

#### Facilitator

Jane Williams (JW) – Sia Partners

#### Project Manager

Sarah Crowe (SC)

#### GUI and ILGU Board Feedback on Emerging Draft (ED) Proposal

IOM provided feedback received from the GUI Board on the process taken by the DG for OGB and some elements of the ED Proposal, but not all. The DG discussed the points made by IOM and agreed that more in depth feedback is required from the GUI Board on elements contained in the ED Proposal, for consideration and fine tuning.

The feedback from both the ILGU and GUI Boards on the ED Proposal will be given to the DG at the next meeting on Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> November. IOM informed the DG that he would resign from the group due to his belief that there is a conflict of interest between his position on the GUI Board and his position on the DG. A replacement will be sought from the GUI and will join the group in due course.

#### Communications/Information Briefing Material

The Communications material was discussed by the DG, including the in depth communications/briefing outline for the meetings with clubs. The communications plan was spoken about, having been previously approved, and the group moved to review and approve the slides prepared for District AGM’s/Branch ADM’s and the Benefits paper, which will be handed out at these meetings also.

#### Omnibus for Golf

The group held a discussion around the establishment of an omnibus for Golf. Over 200 people (club members and officials) had put their names forward to be involved in the omnibus and this was done through the second round of consultation. The preparation in establishing the omnibus will continue and will be discussed again at the next meeting.

#### Dates and venue of next DG meetings

- Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> November – 2pm-5pm - GUI Offices, Carton House
- Friday 1<sup>st</sup> December – 10am – TBC – GUI Offices, Carton House